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Don’t let your dependents lose their

insurance coverage. Act now! 

 

In order for dependents of CVT members

to continue coverage under CVT benefit

plans, members were required to submit

proof of dependent eligibility to Health

Management Systems (HMS), a Gainwell

Technologies company, by February 23,

2023. CVT has extended this deadline to

March 16, 2023. Please note, biological and

adopted children are not part of the audit. 

Verify your dependents today by visiting

www.verifyOS.com. Click “I lost my

reference number” if you do not have your

letter from HMS. You can also call HMS at

(844) 317-6016 from 5 a.m. to 5 p.m. PST,

Monday through Friday.

This grace period ends on March 16, 2023.

Don’t let your dependents lose their

insurance coverage. Act now!

 

Calendars for 2023-2024

Important
Information from

CVT

Many thanks to our 2022-2023
Calendar Committee for their time
and effort spent in developing next
years calendar.  The Board of
Education approved them at the
February 21st board meeting. 
 Please click HERE to view the
calendars.

https://verifyos.com/
https://www.crpusd.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=485396&pageId=1135549
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On February 10th, community members came
together to celebrate the opening of the newly
renovated El Colegio Early Childhood Education
Center designed for preschool children. At El
Colegio, we have two beautiful classrooms
specially designed for young learners, a garden
with wheelchair accessible garden beds, and a
Pre-K sized playground. We will share the
campus with the Sonoma County Office of
Education Early Childhood Program. We are
thrilled to have the opportunity to have this
beautiful new space for our Pre-K special
education students!

 

 

El Colegio 
Ribbon Cutting
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After careful thought and consideration,
Trustee Albaugh (Trustee Area 2),
announced her resignation at the February
21st board meeting, due to health
concerns.  We would like to thank Trustee
Albaugh for serving on our board and wish
her the best.  

CRPUSD is in the process of the 60 day
provisional appointment process. The
timeline will be presented to the board for
approval at the March 7th meeting.  
 

 

Board Highlights

Resignation of
Trustee Albaugh

Board Highlights provides important
information about the work of the CRPUSD's

Board of Education.  Click Here for the
February 21st highlight.  

https://www.crpusd.org/our_district/board_of_trustees/board_highlights

